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Montreal, Que., July 22nd, 1935.

Dr. Wilder Penfield,
Montreal Neurologlcal Instltute,
3801 University Street,
MONTREAL,

Dear Dr. Penfield,

I have your letter of the 8th instant enclosing
copy of proposed experimental investigation in Demenikia
Praecox. Dr. Reed has returned, and we have gone over this
together. It is very interesting and I think is an adequate
plan to begin with judging from the way you have outlined it.

Yours sincerely,

. o cer

Medical Superintendent.



